Town of Morristown
Special Meeting
October 18, 2018

President Larry Tracy opened the special meeting. Present were William White , Ralph Henderson, David Benefiel and Kristi Langkabel.  Also present was   Don Roberts, Deputy- Clerk-Treasurer . 

Water Filtration Project:
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer Roberts presented each council member a copy of proposed metal covering for the building.  It was decided not to use the Flexospan metal siding.
Previous discussion on using Pex pipe but it was decided based on engineer and possible contractor not
[bookmark: _GoBack]To use Pex pipe for large diameter pipe.

FIRE PROTECTION:
Concerns for fire protection in Morristown and Hanover Township and what to do.
The Hanover Township Trustee and 2 members of the Advisory Board were in attendance to discuss
Fire protection in Morristown and Hanover Township.

Considerable discussion took place between the Township Governing Body and the Morristown Town Council.

Ideas for further discussion and action:
  !.  What is the mandatory training  to be a volunteer fireman. (Operate Equipment, Fight Fires).
  2.  Work with the Fountaintown  Volunteer Fire Department (Help Pay for EMT, Have ambulance in       Morristown Station during the day)
  3.  What is the liability exposure for the Fire Chief.
  4.  Talk to other Volunteer Fire Departments.
  5.  Talk to IVFA.
  6.  Should we be just a Fire Department without EMT’s?
  7.  Talk to existing members find out the problems.

 Fire Chief Brandon Kleine suggested applying for a grant.

Special Meeting set for November 15, 2018 at 6 P.M. with action plan for 2019.

William White made a motion to adjourn.  David Benefiel seconded the motion.  Vote 5/0
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